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December 2, 2016 
 

Bluffton Indoor Pool to Close December 3 for Bluffton Christmas Parade 
 
The Beaufort County Parks and Leisure Services Department will temporarily close the Bluffton Indoor Pool on 
Saturday, December 3 in observance of the Bluffton Christmas Parade. The pool will resume normal operating 
hours on Monday, December 5.  

For more detailed information regarding hours of operations for all PALS facilities, residents are encouraged to 
visit the PALS website.  
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